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Seneca’s vaccination policy and safety protocols will remain in place until the end of the

winter term. Masks will continue to be required to add an extra layer of protection to those

on campus, who must all be fully vaccinated.

For more information, please visit Seneca’s COVID-19 Updates webpage, FAQs or

Vaccination Policy.
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